
TRAFFIC NOTICE 
Crane Operation – 53 Reid Street 

 
The City of Hamilton wishes to advise motorists, 
businesses and the general public that Reid Street, from 
Burnaby Street to Queen Street, will be closed to all 
vehicular traffic for a major crane operation from 
8:00am until 9:00am on Sunday, 26th June 2016. 
 

Diversion signs and barriers will be in place. 
 
The City of Hamilton apologizes for any inconvenience 
this may cause.  
 
City Hall   Ian Hind 
22nd June 2016   Senior Engineer 
 


